
NEWSLETTER 
13th June 2025 

As I write, we are preparing for our Whole School 
reward treat of a dress up day and cinema that the 
children have earned for all of their positive 
behaviour class points that they have earned. We 
have been edging towards our target of 10,000 
points for the last few months so the children were 
delighted to have reached the target. Each time the 
children earn a star in class or earn a pom pom for 
their reward bucket, it adds to the total number of 
class points. Our school council helped chose the 
reward and will be consulting with their classmates 
again to choose their next reward to work towards. 
The children have worked together as a whole 
school team, so well done! 
It is always great to have parents join us in school 
and share in the joy of learning. This week 
Hedgehog class shared their learning about 
friendship as part of our wellbeing curriculum, 
Badger class welcomed parents in for their art workshop and families joined us for our 
first family numeracy session. It was great to see our children’s enthusiasm!  
We have been celebrating the diversity of different languages and cultures represented in 
our school through our Day of Welcome celebrations. This is an opportunity for us to 
celebrate and welcome our international community from all over the world, along with 
many other schools around East Anglia.  
Finally, we prepare to say goodbye to Miss Limmer who has been working with us in 
Badger class as she heads off on some international travel. Her last day with us will be 

next Friday and we wish her all the best in her next steps.     Mrs Weir 

Coming up at Howard next week…. 

Monday to Thursday- Active week 

Wednesday 18th June– Sports day 

Friday 20th June– Teacher training day (school closed to children) 

A Message From Staff 

 

 Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award. Congratulations! 

Maya T Ebun O 

Imogen W Tommy-Joe C 

Aspiration Experience Nurture Community  



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media page: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy 

National Domestic Abuse helpline: 0808 2000 247 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278. Class teachers can be 

contacted via class emails e.g. otter@howardprimary.org for 

Otter class. 

Star of the Week 
Mrs Hall for all of her work on phonics 

and sharing her good practice. 

Howard Community Academy Aspiration Experience Nurture Community 13th June 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for a          
good read? 

Alison Hubble 

Allan Ahlberg and Bruce 

Ingham 

The Imaginary 

A F Harold 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

This week I would like to share a course that you may find 

useful advertised by SENDIASS.  

This session is  for families, hosted by SENDIASS and 
delivered by specialist teachers from the Speech, Language 
and Communication Service which lies within Suffolk’s 
Communication and Interaction service. 
 
How construction intervention can support social 
communication 
1st July 2025   10:30am – 11:30am 
I hope you find this useful. 

Dates for your diary 

18.6.25 Sports day 

23.6.25 Hedgehog class art workshop 

25.6.25 Robin class art workshop 

27.6.25 Fox class art workshop 

9.7.25 Year 6 Leavers assembly 

21.7.25 Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

 

Attendance 

This week 93% of our children attended school. It has been 

lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in any 

way. 

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. NEW RULES APPLY. 

I Can Only Draw Worms 

Will Mabbit 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D5e6866e186%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D5e6866e186%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D7b254b83fd%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C

